
Possible construction activity on Saturdays 
While the majority of construction work for the two long-term care homes on Speakman 
Drive is scheduled to take place during the day between 7am-7pm, Monday to Friday, 
there will be some instances where work needs to be done outside of this timeframe. In 
order to stay on schedule for this project, construction activities may also take place on 
Saturdays, beginning February 20. 

Work that may take place on Saturdays includes, but is not limited to: drilling, 
excavation, foundation work and installing new site services. This work may generate 
noise, vibration and some dust. Thank you for your patience and understanding, and we 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 


